September 28, 2007

Dear Supervisor Mary N. Piepho, Chair

On behalf of the branch librarians at CCCL, I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks to all of you for your support and adoption of item C.39, establishing the classes of Community Library Manager and Senior Community Library Manager. As was stated we have been pursuing this change since 2004.

All of us work closely with our cities, communities, and community organizations to improve library services through out the Contra Costa County. We appreciate your strong support for libraries in the County and believe that your action will continue to improve library services and strengthen our relationships with our community partners.

Sincerely,

Anna Koch Senior Branch Librarian San Ramon Library 100 Montgomery Street San Ramon, CA 94583